



Dear Parents/Carers,

I would like to introduce myself as the academy's new Forest School teacher. I am looking forward to an exciting year ahead and cannot wait to get started!

As we are planning to try lots of new, exciting things, any extra help to support the children's learning would be fantastic! Below is a table of the sessions we would be extremely grateful for extra provision with. Please indicate any times that you would be available to support on a weekly basis, if this is something you would be interested in, and return to the academy reception. I will be in contact shortly to arrange dates/times.

Thank you for your help in advance,

Miss H Straw

I would be available to support at the following times:

Monday 1pm - 2:30pm	
Tuesday 9am - 10:30am	
Tuesday 1pm - 2:30pm	
Wednesday 9am - 10:30am	
Wednesday 10:45am - 12pm	
Wednesday 1pm - 2:30pm	